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St Mary’s Pitstone is a redundant church.  It has been vested in the Churches Conservation Trust since 1974 when 

Ivinghoe became the church for both parishes. The building itself dates from 1295 and has some interesting features 

including a decorated font and mediaeval brass. Pitstone Church Committee is a small 

body who act as caretakers and are responsible for keeping the church open as much as 

possible and for fundraising to pay for essential maintenance currently running at over 

£1000 a year. 

We open every Sunday and Bank 

Holiday afternoon between May 

and September. We always need 

volunteers to look   after the 

church while it is open.   It is a 

pleasure to spend time in such 

peaceful surroundings meeting 

interested visitors. 

                                                                                                

We hold several events during the 

year.  This year we have a visit by 

This is my Theatre, The Icknield 16 choir, The Oxford Fiddle Band 

and a tea with music    

 

We are in desperate need of tea ladies 

for two dates, Bank Holiday Monday 

28th August and Sunday 24th September.   

We also need someone to help with our 

publicity and particularly our social 

media presence.  Our experience with 

this is not great and we really need some help. 

If you can help us with any of these tasks or would like to help in any other way please ring 

Jean Booth on 01296 661745 



 

 

 

 


